
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/15/2010 11:31:52 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

FYI from Kirk. Looks like we are ok with Line 131 at 80%

Brian, we are OK at 80% MAOP. Reduces capacity by 24 Mmcf/Day and reduces 
some inventory in the system so we lose some flexibility but we can meet customer 
demands.

Kirk
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